
June	2022

Spring	Picnic	Canceled	due	to	Weather
After	watching	the	weather	all	week,	we	have	made	the	tough
decision	to	cancel	the	Spring	Picnic	scheduled	for	Friday,	June	3.	With
a	60-80%	chance	of	rain,	we	just	couldn't	risk	it.	And,	with	a	busy
calendar	for	the	remainder	of	the	school	year,	we	aren't	able	to
reschedule.	Please	reach	out	to	communications@bancroftpto.org	if
you	have	any	questions.

A	Reminder	about	Heritage	Night
Please	save	the	date	for	Heritage	Night/Spring	Book	Fair	next
Thursday,	June	9	from	6:00-8:00pm.	Click	the	image	below	to	sign
up	to	share	your	heritage	with	the	Bancroft	community.	Look	forward
to	seeing	you	there!

HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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